
The Sierra County Board of Education 
and the 

Governing Board of the Sierra-Plumas 
Joint Unified School District 

scheduled for tonight, January 10, 2017,  
at Sierra County Office of Education,  

109 Beckwith Rd., Loyalton, CA 96118 

 
The meeting will be rescheduled for 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 17, 2017, 6 pm 

at the same location. 
 


